
I am concerned as to how the proposed break up of Telstra will affect the value of the shares and 
future dividends. 
 
Will shareholders receive shares in each new entity? 
 
Will shareholders be compensated for a fall in share value since the announcement? 
 
I think it is an outrage for the Government to force Telstra to sell assets either to the Government or to 
third parties. 
 
Telstra does not dominate the market as they only have 40% market share in mobiles and broadband. 
If other carriers have a 60% share how can the Government claim there is a lack of competition. 
 
In a free market economy how can the Government command a public company to sell assets? This 
might work in a Communist country however it should not happen in Australia. 
 
Who will be next? 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Gerry Dee 
 


